Banking on Climate Chaos 2024
Corrections

The errata listed below were implemented in the pdf after publication on May 13, 2024.

Implemented Rainforest Action Network was made aware that several numbers in the
date: July 1, 2024 | chart entitled “2023 Top Fossil Fuel Clients' Expansion Plans” on pp. 8-9
of the pdf were incorrect. These figures initially misstated the miles of
pipeline under development, methane capacity, or oil and gas resources
under development for some of the top clients. The numbers in the
“‘Expansion Plans” columns have now been updated to reflect the correct
numbers as reported on the Global Oil and Gas Exit List published by
Urgewald.

Financing values in the column entitled “Financing Committed by BOCC
Banks in 2023 (USD)” were not affected by this correction.

Disclaimer: The authors believe the information in this report comes from reliable sources and that the
data analysis is sound, but do not guarantee the accuracy, completeness, or correctness of any of the
information or analysis. The authors disclaim any liability arising from use of this report and its contents.
Nothing herein shall constitute or be construed as an offering of investment advice. You should
determine on your own whether you agree with the content of this document and any information or
data provided.

Additional Note: These corrections are not intended to reflect new research, interpretation, or
information that becomes available after publication. They are intended to correct errors of fact
consistent with information that could have been known at the time of publication.

We do not maintain Banking on Climate Chaos as a dynamic data set, nor is the pdf report intended to
reflect changes in information that emerge after publication. Except under extraordinary circumstances,
our published report does not reflect updates in the underlying data that occur after publication.
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